
 
 

  

5 November 2018 

Hello everyone, a very short newsletter to advise you of two upcoming events (Armistice Day - 11th 

November and our Christmas Function - 2nd December) and a very kind, member only offer, from 

Chorus (our principal sponsor) for a free 2019 Calendar. 

We will produce a fuller newsletter later in November which will include recent events we held for  

Women’s 125 years suffrage commemoration (September) and The Relevance of Archives in the 21st 

century (October). For life members and current paid up members, your copy of our latest issue of 

The Onslow Historian -The story of KATE will be posted to you shortly. 

Upcoming events 

Armistice Day Display - Sunday 11 November 1pm - 4 pm at KATE 

 
Onslow Historical Society will be open at KATE, displaying photographs 
relating to WW1. These are from the Society's archive collection 
collated by Judy Siers and John Wilson from our committee. Some have 
already appeared in our journal The Onslow Historian and our book The 
History of the Northern Suburbs but others will be presented to the 
public for the first time. 
 

 

Judy Siers and John Wilson will be on hand to welcome visitors and members to share family war 
time experiences and to bring their own records and stories.   

General NZ information about the Armistice can be found here https://ww100.govt.nz/armistice-
history  

 

Christmas get-together – Sunday 2 December 2pm - 4pm at KATE 

 
Please join us to celebrate the upcoming festive season with a “High 
Tea”.  
 
RSVP to onslowhistorical@gmail.com or phone Joy on 4791098 who 
does have an answer phone  

 

 Free 2019 Calendar Offer  

Gerard Linstrom, Stakeholder Relations Manager at Chorus, who recently launched our latest issue 
of the “The Onslow Historian- the story of Kate”, has kindly offered our members a 2019 Chorus 
calendar. 

Chorus produces a calendar each year featuring the Cabinet Art / Murals featured on their cabinets 
around the country. 

If any members would like to receive a 2019 calendar, just email your name & postal address to 
Gerard (gerard.linstrom@chorus.co.nz) and he will arrange for a calendar to be posted to you. 
Please email Gerard no later than 30 November 2018. 

Artwork that has featured on previous calendars can be viewed on Chorus’s website at: 
https://www.chorus.co.nz/blog/cabinet-art/beehives-in-havelock-north 
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